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TO EXPLAIN WHY YOU WOULD NOT HAVE USED THE FEBRUARY TO APRIL 
2010 VALUE FOR THE WHOLESALE NON-RPP CALCULATION 
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During the early planning stage, when the Cost of Power was being forecasted, the 
assumed effective date for the rate change was May 1, 2010.  Therefore the February to 
April 2010 values for the wholesale non-RPP were not included.  


